Visit Oklahoma’s Only Veterinary College

(March 1, 2012 Stillwater, OK) - The public is invited to attend Oklahoma State University
Center for Veterinary Health Sciences' Annual Open House on Saturday, March 3, 2012 from 9
a.m. to 4 p.m. Check out the details here:

Open House 2012 Video
Open House 2012 Brochure

The Oklahoma State University Center for Veterinary Health Sciences is the only veterinary
college in Oklahoma and one of 28 veterinary colleges in the United States and is fully
accredited by the Council on Education of the American Veterinary Medical Association. The
center’s Boren
Veterinary Medical Teaching Hospital

is open to the public and provides routine and specialized care for small and large animals. [t
also offers 24-hour emergency care and is certified by the American Animal Hospital
Association. For more information, visit

www.cvhs.okstate.edu

or call (405) 744-7000.
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